
The City of Raleigh is taking proactive steps to 
enhance safety within our community. The City has 
secured a $1 Million Safe Streets for All (SS4A) 
grant from the U.S. Department of Transportation 
(USDOT). The grant award is for Raleigh to develop 
a Vision Zero Comprehensive Safety Action plan. 

What is a Comprehensive Safety Action Plan?
This plan is the basic building block to 
significantly improve roadway safety, aimed at 
reducing and eliminating serious injury and fatal 
crashes affecting all roadway users. It includes:

Website: raleighnc.gov/transportation/services/vision-zero
Email: VisionZero@RaleighNC.gov

City of Raleigh Crash History
As the second-fastest growing metro 
area in the U.S., efforts to improve 
roadway safety is vitally important.
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What is Vision Zero?
Vision Zero is a city-adopted initiative to reduce 
and eliminate serious injuries and fatalities along 
our transportation network while increasing safe, 
healthy, and equitable mobility for all. In 2023, Raleigh saw - 

19,247 
total 

crashes

41 fatalities 
from 36 
crashes

11 fatalities
involving 

pedestrians

of passenger vehicle fatalities 
were not wearing a seatbelt.71% 
of fatal crashes 
involved speeding.54% 

Source: NCVisionZero.org
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Want to Provide Your Input on the Plan?
The City will be engaging with the public 
through an online survey and in-person events 
to ask community members why safety is 
important to them. 

Check the website in November for updates!
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